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It has been a fairly quiet week in school this week, so just a couple of reminders, nothing new. 

 

Bags2School – Kick starting school fundraising again, to coincide with the relaunch of the Friends 

association, we will be holding a Bags2School day on Tuesday 26th January.  There will be 2 collections – 

one at 9:00 and one at 3:30.  Please check the lists below to see which items can be placed in the bags. 

We accept the following items for reuse: 

Men’s, Ladies’ and  

Children’s clothing 

Paired shoes (tied together) 

Hats & bags 

Scarves & ties 

Jewellery & belts 

Soft toys 

 

We do not accept: 

Duvets, bedding, blankets and 

household linen 

Pillows & cushions 

Carpets, rugs & mats  

Curtains & towels 

School uniforms 

Corporate clothing and workwear 

 

Friends AGM - Don’t forget this will be at 3:45 on Wednesday 27th January. 

Mrs Brammer has kindly offered to make a cake for the occasion.  We will provide supervision for any 

children (including younger ones) where they can have cake and a drink and watch a film. 

At this meeting we would like to take nominations for the roles of Chair, Vice-Chair, Treasurer and 

Secretary. 

We also hope to come up with a list of events for the year, a quick ‘shopping list’ of what needs doing for 

each event, and a much larger list of people who are happy to be called upon for smaller responsibilities. 

We should also look at current funds, how much recent events have raised and come up with a ‘wish list’ 

for purchases for the coming year. 

 

Parent Consultations - last chance to book this week - bookings close on Monday 1st February. 
 

1) Log on to www.schoolinterviews.co.uk 

2) Enter Parent Consultations code: QE7GK 

3) Enter e-mail, child(ren)’s first AND surname. 

4) Choose the exact date and time(s) to suit you. 

5) Receive instant e-mail confirmation of booking. 

 

 

Parent Forum – We will be holding our next Forum Meeting on Wednesday 3rd February at 9am.  If you 

would like anything to be raised for discussion, please ensure it is emailed to ‘questions@’ by Monday 1st 

February so we can put the agenda together.  Thank you. 

 

Best wishes,  

Mrs S Sharpe 

 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/

